
 

 

 

CANCELLED MEETING NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Transit 
Advisory Committee (TAC) scheduled for June 11, 2013 at 10:00 
a.m. has been cancelled. 
 
 
A Special Meeting of the TAC will be held on Tuesday, June 4, 
2013 at 10:00 a.m. in the Antelope Valley Transit Authority 
Boardroom, located at 42210 6th Street West, Lancaster, CA 
93534. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact 
Karen Darr at 661-729-2258.  Thank you. 
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